
State o f  Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: November 5,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Toni J. McCoy, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcemen 
RE: Interexchange Application Refunds 

Blanco Bayo, Director, Division of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services + 

Staff has determined that the companies associated with the following closed 
interexchange registration dockets are due an application refund of $250 as a result of recent 
legislative changes regarding interexchange companies: 

030474-TI 
030480-TI 
0305 16-TI 
030522-TI 
030566-TI 
030592-TI 
o30509-~1 

Please send each company a filing fee refbnd form to complete. If you should have 
any questions, please contact me. 

cc : Jackie Gilchri st 


